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Tuesday 28th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to inform you that there will be a change of staff in EYFS from the start of March 2024. Miss 

Novak will be leaving us for a time as she is taking Maternity leave. We wish her all the best with her 

exciting news.  

To replace Miss Novak for this period, Miss Dale who is currently studying as an Apprentice Teacher, will 

become the teacher in EYFS for the rest of the year and into the Autumn term 2024. Miss Dale has a wealth 

of experience in both EYFS and in Nursery. She is the ideal candidate and she is really looking forward to 

continuing working with the children and our families. She will be joined by a very experienced teaching 

assistant who will assist her in EYFS for this Maternity period. 

I would like to thank all our parents for their patience and continued support whilst we manage this 

tempary change of teaching staff. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Christopher Holmes 

Head teacher  

 

 

 

 


